| am a homeschooling parent of 4 and |
oppose this pseudo-voucher program. If
North Dakota wants to provide greater
parental flexibility in education options, then

we shoulc

instead consider a tax credit for

families choosing to educate in private or

nomeschool settings. Public dollars for
oublic schools make sense. Public dollars for
orivate education is not only illogical but
argely unwelcome.

There are better methods. Oppose this bill.



